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As a member of the Portland Neighborhood Emergency Response Team for the past 

7 years I have seen firsthand how trained community members can make a 

difference in a disaster immediately when emergency workers are unavailable to be 

at every place needing assistance at once. I support this measure to increase our 

community resilience in the face of increasing natural and manmade disasters that 

we expect to face in the future.  


